


Mr. Chairperson, 

I have the honour to deliver this statement on behalf of the delegation of 

Uganda.   

At the outset, my delegation Uganda would like to express its appreciation to 

the UNCITRAL for the “Report of its work during the 57th Session of the United 

Nations Commission on International Trade Law” 

Madam Chair, my delegation would like to thank the Chair of the Commission 

of the 57th session Amb. Vilawan Mangklatanakul (Thailand)  for her leadership 

in conducting the work of the session, as well as for introducing the report on 

the work of the Commission contained in document A/79/17.  

We note with appreciation the decisions and important work done by the 

Commission as detailed in its report. These include, inter alia, the finalization 

and approval of the; UNCITRAL/UNIDROIT Model Law on Warehouse Receipts, 

the finalization and approval of UNCITRAL Model Clauses on Specialized 

Express Dispute Resolution (SPEDR);  the Statute of the Advisory Centre on 

International Investment Dispute Resolution and UNCITRAL Model Law on 

Automated Contracting;  and the progress report of the working groups.  

Uganda continues to encourage member states to implement in their national 

legislation the UNCITRAL Model Law on the Use and Cross-border Recognition 

of Identity Management and Trust Services. My delegation believes that the 

model law constitutes a useful addition to existing UNCITRAL texts in the area 

of electronic commerce by significantly assisting States in enhancing their 





that guarantees the consistency, coherency and predictability of the awards. It 

is important to continue discussing these issues.  

As we move towards implementation of the advisory center statute, any future 

activities to be based on broad participation of developing and developed 

countries, and to be complemented by capacity-building programmes and 

activities.   

Madam Chair, Uganda commends the progress being made by Working Group 

III on investor
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We continue to commend the Commission’s important engagement with 

academic partners, through the Secretariat, geared towards young researchers 

and practitioners in international trade law, including the UNCITRAL Asia-

Pacific Days, the UNCITRAL Latin American and Caribbean Days and the 

UNCITRAL Days in Africa.  

Madam Chairperson, 

As I conclude, My delegation once again commends the Members of the 

UNCITRAL Commission, and the UNCITRAL secretariat for the tremendous 

work in preparing this report and enabling members to participate in the 

meetings of the commission. Uganda looks forward to supporting the work of 

the United Nations International Trade Law Commission (UNCITRAL) as the 


